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Mary Travers Murphy served as Orchard Park Town Supervisor 
from January 2006 to December 2009. Prior to that, Travers 
Murphy spent 19 years as a television news reporter at WKBW-
TV, the last 17 of those years as the “Action 7” consumer news 
reporter.  
 
As a highly decorated journalist, Travers Murphy is a multiple 
winner of the New York State Broadcasters Award for Outstanding 
News Coverage and won the 1989 Regional Investigative 
Reporting Award from the Radio Television News Directors 
Association. In addition, the United States Attorney for Western 

New York presented her with a Certificate of Merit in 1997 for her role in exposing 
telemarketing fraud in Western New York.   
 
Travers Murphy was named Executive Director of the Family Justice Center in January 
2010.  Since taking over the unique collaboration of 13 service providers, the agency 
has opened a satellite office in Orchard Park to serve clients in the Southtowns.  In 
February 2014 the FJC opened a second satellite office in Williamsville to assist clients 
in the Northtowns.  The FJC’s website:  www.fjcsafe.org  
 
 

http://www.fjcsafe.org/

